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Comments: I believe that a better and good job should be made to notify communities (postings, radio,

newspapers) about the opportunities for the public to take advantage of slash, timber residue available after

clearing has taken place and/or timber mills have taken what they want.  This should be done well in advance

and repeated.  There may be many ways that people can profit and use and make products from the residue.

But there needs to be input and ongoing to inform the public about what and where.  People  could start small

businesses on what is left in the forests.  


